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Club Bulletin — 8/5/22

Attendance: Michael Ozdinec, Rick Corbin, Andrew Wilson, Mike Patsy, Kim Reuss, Elayne Wilhelm,
Denise Etter, Mark Segar, Christine Ley, Maizee Zaccone, Vic Conrad, Michael Pologruto, Tom
Norton, Shawn Firster, Michele Jurysta, Ron Gigler, Chris Williams

Attendance via Zoom: Karen Newpol, Nancy Iglesias

Guests: Aiden and Zoe — past Petron Scholarship winner and Dylan and Tess from Seneca Valley
RYLA

Happy Bucks:

Michael Pologruto is happy his family has found a dog and going to pick it up tomorrow — border
collie mix!

Vic Conrad is happy he survived playing golf yesterday with Michael Ozdinec.

Aiden is happy he woke up on time to make the meeting!

Ben Heinlein are happy for guests and seeing Zoe and all the friends.

Zoe is happy to be here and see all the guests.

Elayne is happy to see all the young people today!

Michael Ozdinec is happy to have had the pleasure to go with Ben Heinlein bring SV soccer team to
play at river hounds, Vic offered to help sub in for Mike at a presentation yesterday.

Community Service Update with Maizee Zaccone:

8-13 Glade Run Family Food Truck Festival

8-20 Stuff A Truck/Blessing Board - Sunset Club

8-25 Noon Rotary Golf Outing

9-21 Peace Pole Presentation — will be in the evening at the Cranberry Municipal Building

9-24 Disc Golf — Sunset

Maizee asked everyone who has volunteered this year to send their hours to Maizee — look for her
email this week!

Fundraising Update with Mark Segar:

Football Fundraising — Mike Patsy is on top of it, but may need to change the vendor for the
tickets.

Fantasy Football — Mark mentioned we raised money and that will be a fundraiser.

Battle of the Bands — Mark and Dan have been working on this, but asking to push back until next
year. A music festival would be a great use of the Rotary Ampitheater.

Looking at 2-3 fundraisers — Trivia Company — see if we can do a trivia night to raise funds.
Looking at enlisting Rebecka, Tim O’'Briens wife, to help us do a fundraiser. Goal is to replace the
income from Zombies with a couple different events. Mark also mentioned NFL football squares -
$10 to $20 a square — nice fundraiser — he would need help on this to quarterback the effort. Any
other ideas please email Mark Segar at msegar@mortgageplanninggroup.com .

Also update on RECON Brewing Octoberfest — Sept 24,

Michael Ozdinec asked about a music festival next year — working with the noon club — coordinating
that for next year. Also discussed per Mark including the lions club.

Casino Night — for winter and Golf Outing for the spring/summer and Community Days which would
be summer. Focusing on small fun events. Mark is open to ideas.

Shelter Box with Mike Patsy
Shelter Box — stock the box through 9/30 — website up and info in the bulletin — Shine for Shelter

Box on Nov 4™ Dinner Gala. Per Elayne Wilhelm the dinner made over $20,000 last year at the
gala.
Per Mike Patsy — please using the following link to help support Shelter Box for the Cranberry

Sunrise Rotary - https://www.givegab.com/p2p/stock-the-box/rotary-club-of-cranberry-

township-sunrise
Mike Patsy asked to share the following message from Melanie and Dave Sturrock:

Currently ShelterBox is presenting a campaign called STOCK THE BOX. It focuses on restocking both
the boxes then the warehouses with the essentials needed to give hope in times of disaster and
conflict...shelter. Here is a link to share with your club members and your personal friends.

For every $1,000 raised, we can provide a family with a complete ShelterBox or up to 10 families
with emergency shelter supplies after losing everything to disaster. Your individual donations are
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welcome on the District 7280 Stock-The-Box page. But even better, | encourage you to poke that
JOIN TEAM button — it is easy to set up a Stock-The-Box page for yourself or your club. We will
provide a special prize for the club that raises the most money in this program. The campaign runs
now through September 30.

The second event is SHINE FOR SHELTERBOX DINNER GALA.We have set the date for Friday, Nov
4th. If you are not familiar with this event, it is an evening of fun, friends, gift baskets, good food,
and a great way to support ShelterBox. Please have your clubs mark this event on their personal
calendar and club calendar. Your Clubs will be notified when the website is able to take donations
and reservations.

On a more personal note, | would like to encourage you to join the Shine for ShelterBox Dinner
Gala Committee. What a way to express your compassion for those in need. By actively joining this
committee you can help us make this fundraiser a ShelterBox success story. Just email me if you
are interested. Maybe you know a club member who has a heart for ShelterBox and would like to
join the committee too. Please share my email with them.

Thank you for being a Club Champion and sharing ShelterBox,

Melanie and Dave Sturrock

melanie.sturrock@gmail.com

PR Team with Andrew Wilson and Rick Corbin

Still refining the monthly date to meet. Rick mentioned DACdb will be the primary means of
communication. Michael Ozdinec asked how we can get info to the PR team so its easy to digest-
Jerry Andree is the POC of the team — get all that to Jerry and then the committee will take it from
there.

District Grants with Ron Gigler

Ron mentioned emails sent out this week. The district has $1,500 to divide up any way you want as
a club, right now we have multiple projects outstanding. Ron went over the dictionary program, as
well as Operation Warm to get additional information from Maizee — George Evans did Operation
Warm in Bedford — where the company takes recycled bottles and they turn into coats. We ask local
organizations what their need is buy them coats. Ron mentioned during COVID there were limited
supply. Ron mentioned doing a project for Living in Liberty for hygiene packets and cooking a dinner
for 35. Karen sent the Southern Butler Garden Club discussed partnering with Rotary to do a gazebo
in Graham Park. Jerry Andree was looking to buy meat products for Gleaners. Ron mentioned
supporting Parents in TOTO in December and discussed maybe supporting a project there.

Membership with Elayne Wilhelm

Elayne mentioned a membership summit on Sept 17™ in Franklin, PA that is a membership summit
— its an all day meeting. Mike mentioned doing a happy hour for social.membership.

Foundation with Kim Reuss

We do have a new Paul Harris, but to be announced. Kim mentioned we had 14-15 Paul Harris
fellows — that is $1,000 donation — this helps with grant funding, but also clean water, nutrition,
health, etc. and great opportunity to give back to others in different countries. The Cranberry Noon
club is kicking our butt at $500 per member — Rotary requires $100 per person per year. We are
less than 50% of the noon club and Kim would like to see us step it up. If you donate $500 there is
a match of $500 to get a Paul Harris.

Social Update with Ben Heinlein
Pittsburgh has a new tour bus that goes around the boroughs — 1.5 hr — fill the bus — takes up to

44 people — has a comedian — Saturday August 20™ — Ben Heinlein and Karen will be leading the
event! Stay tuned for more!

Mark Segar mentioned going to the Roberto Clemente event and that might be something fun to do
— at the district conference Jack sold cakes for $1,000 each with 10 passes. Tim Hester did go and
though it was an interesting thing to do — doing a happy hour down there with Roberto Clemente Jr.

Michael Ozdinec mentioned September 9t Jack Cohen will be here as District Governor — do need to
do something special for this day!

RYLA with Elayne Wilhelm —

Started in 1959 in Australia — started to meet Princess Alexandria — so impressed by the program
they would bring young leaders together and different speakers. Other districts in Australia did this —
1971 — RI board of directors voted to make this an international program.

Dylan Bolz junior and Tess Ciastco senior—at SV — both shared the life changing experiences and the
learning — Dylan has donated and gave back with Glade Run just like Rotary Sunrise. Both shared
thank you and appreciation for the experience to hear from leaders in the community.

Blessing Board Update — August 20th — Parking lot by municipal building — Sue Banyas
gave an update. Basic furniture, couches, dressers, nothing higher than 60 inches.

Scholarship Presentation with Kim Reuss
Provided an update on Petrone Scholarship recipients — and got some great feedback.

Aiden and Zoe - both going to Gannon — Aiden is training to be a resident assistant — he joined a
fraternity, honors college, and looking at running for leadership position. Keeping up with academics
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— 15-20 hours a week studying.

Zoe is rising 3 year in PA program — one of few schools in country for cadaver lab — hard class,
but learned so much. Still running a 4.0 — involved in activities planning committee — trivia, silent
disco — and everyone gets headphones — Zoe is in society for physician assistants — got a job. Zoe
mentioned looking into the Rotary of Erie — she does a lot of service projects.

50/50 Winner with Kim Reuss — was 702 — Dylan the guest from RYLA won!
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Maizee asked everyone who has volunteered this year to send their hours to Maizee — look for her email this week!

Fundraising Update with Mark Segar:

Football Fundraising — Mike Patsy is on top of it, but may need to change the vendor for the tickets.

Fantasy Football — Mark mentioned we raised money and that will be a fundraiser.

Battle of the Bands — Mark and Dan have been working on this, but asking to push back until next year. A music festival would be a great
use of the Rotary Ampitheater.

Looking at 2-3 fundraisers — Trivia Company — see if we can do a trivia night to raise funds. Looking at enlisting Rebecka, Tim O'Briens
wife, to help us do a fundraiser. Goal is to replace the income from Zombies with a couple different events. Mark also mentioned NFL
football squares - $10 to $20 a square — nice fundraiser — he would need help on this to quarterback the effort. Any other ideas please
email Mark Segar at msegar@mortgageplanninggroup.com .

Also update on RECON Brewing Octoberfest — Sept 241,

Michael Ozdinec asked about a music festival next year — working with the noon club — coordinating that for next year. Also discussed per
Mark including the lions club.

Casino Night — for winter and Golf Outing for the spring/summer and Community Days which would be summer. Focusing on small fun
events. Mark is open to ideas.

Shelter Box with Mike Patsy

Shelter Box — stock the box through 9/30 — website up and info in the bulletin — Shine for Shelter Box on Nov 4™ Dinner Gala. Per Elayne
Wilhelm the dinner made over $20,000 last year at the gala.

Per Mike Patsy — please using the following link to help support Shelter Box for the Cranberry Sunrise Rotary -
https://www.givegab.com/p2p/stock-the-box/rotary-club-of-cranberry-township-sunrise

Mike Patsy asked to share the following message from Melanie and Dave Sturrock:

Currently ShelterBox is presenting a campaign called STOCK THE BOX. It focuses on restocking both the boxes then the warehouses with
the essentials needed to give hope in times of disaster and conflict...shelter. Here is a link to share with your club members and your
personal friends.

For every $1,000 raised, we can provide a family with a complete ShelterBox or up to 10 families with emergency shelter supplies after
losing everything to disaster. Your individual donations are welcome on the District 7280 Stock-The-Box page. But even better, |
encourage you to poke that JOIN TEAM button — it is easy to set up a Stock-The-Box page for yourself or your club. We will provide a
special prize for the club that raises the most money in this program. The campaign runs now through September 30.

The second event is SHINE FOR SHELTERBOX DINNER GALA.We have set the date for Friday, Nov 4th. If you are not familiar with this
event, it is an evening of fun, friends, gift baskets, good food, and a great way to support ShelterBox. Please have your clubs mark this
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too. Please share my email with them.

Thank you for being a Club Champion and sharing ShelterBox,

Melanie and Dave Sturrock

melanie.sturrock@gmail.com
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helps with grant funding, but also clean water, nutrition, health, etc. and great opportunity to give back to others in different countries.
The Cranberry Noon club is kicking our butt at $500 per member — Rotary requires $100 per person per year. We are less than 50% of
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Dylan Bolz junior and Tess Ciastco senior—at SV — both shared the life changing experiences and the learning — Dylan has donated and
gave back with Glade Run just like Rotary Sunrise. Both shared thank you and appreciation for the experience to hear from leaders in the
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Blessing Board Update — August 20t — Parking lot by municipal building — Sue Banyas gave an update. Basic furniture,
couches, dressers, nothing higher than 60 inches.

Scholarship Presentation with Kim Reuss

Provided an update on Petrone Scholarship recipients — and got some great feedback.
Aiden and Zoe — both going to Gannon — Aiden is training to be a resident assistant — he joined a fraternity, honors college, and looking
at running for leadership position. Keeping up with academics — 15-20 hours a week studying.

Zoe is rising 3rd year in PA program — one of few schools in country for cadaver lab — hard class, but learned so much. Still running a 4.0
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